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What’s Going On 
 
Coming up this month is the annual Zoup Off!  Saturday, February 10 is the date, the 
community room at Rockford Ambulance is the place.  We will start setting up at 2 PM with the 
soup served shortly after that.  We will be judging the best soup and best dessert with the 
winners in each category taking home coveted trophies!  We’ll also have prizes for the winners. 
After we eat, we will have entertainment planned but you’ll have to attend to find out what it is! 
Rockford Ambulance is located at 8450 Shaner Ave. NE (northeast corner of 10 Mile Rd. and 
Shaner Ave.). 
 
Note that the Zoup Off will be considered our February meeting.  We will resume the Tuesday 
evening meetings in March. 
 
Thank you to those who have already paid your dues for 2018.  If you haven’t yet, what are you 
waiting for?  You can pay them at any time.  You can bring them to any of the upcoming events 
or mail them to the club address.  The $18 membership fee is a bargain. 
 
The February board meeting will be held on Tuesday the 27th at 6:30 PM at Hilliards Lounge, 
3508 18th St. in Wayland. 
 

 
 
January Meeting Recap 

 
The January meeting was held at Rezervoir Lounge with a few people in attendance.  The 
meeting was going well until the volume of the music was cranked up.  That made it difficult for 
conversation.  Needless to say we will be considering other venues for future meetings. 

 
   



 

January Board Meeting Recap 

In attendance at the January board meeting 
were board members Paul Adams, Dan 
Konkle, Doug Lectka, Scott Olivier, and Dave 
Ziebarth.  They were joined by Bob Muir. 
  
Overnight Trip 

● Dave Dykwell has been planning 
already 

● Even though Dave was not able to 
attend the meeting, he got a list of 
possible destinations to Scott Olivier 

● We debated over the destinations and 
decided that each board member 
would look over the list on their own 
and bring their top 3 picks to the 
February board meeting 

  
Car Show Listing 

● Dave Dykwell also put together a list 
of car shows happening this spring 
and summer 

● Some of these shows could become 
official club events 

● Others would be published and club 
members could informally gather at 
these shows 

● Like the overnight trip destinations, 
the board members will individually 
mull over the choices and bring them 
back to the February board meeting 
for further discussion 

 
Zoup Off 

● February 10 at 2 PM 
● Some will gather at 1:30 PM to start 

setting up 
● Scott Olivier will get the key on 

February 9 and pay the fee 
● Dave Dykwell has prizes left over from 

the Christmas Party we can use 
● If additional prizes are needed, they 

can be procured by Doug Lectka 
● Debated over many options for 

entertainment including a lot of the 
game shows we did in the past 

● We decided that we would try to 
duplicate the balloon races we did a 
few years ago 

● Dave Ziebarth will put together what is 
needed 

January Meeting Recap 
● Was going well until the venue, 

Rezervoir Lounge, turned on some 
loud music 

● It was suggested that we try a new 
venue for the March meeting 

● After some debate, it was decided to 
try Shots on the River in Comstock 
Park again 

● Dave Ziebarth will make the 
reservations 

 
Future Board Meetings 

● February at Hilliards Lounge 
● March at Bunker Hill Chill and Grill 

 
Dues 

● A few people have paid their 2018 
dues already 

● Dave Ziebarth and Doug Lectka will 
start getting a 2018 membership 
roster together to track who paid 

● Dave Ziebarth will put a blurb in the 
newsletter about the need to pay dues 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

WMCC Calendar 

February 10 Zoup Off 

February 27 WMCC Board Meeting at 
Hilliards Lounge 

March 20 WMCC Membership Meeting 
at Shots on the River 

March 27 WMCC Board Meeting at 
Bunker Hill Chill and Grill 

  

 
 
Board of Directors 
 
President: ​Scott Olivier (2018) 
 (586) 719-3797 or  

scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com 
 
Vice President: ​Dave Dykwell (2019) 
 (616) 885-3902 or ​dykwelld@gmail.com 
 
Secretary:​ Dave Ziebarth (2019) 
 (616) 340-1815 or ​zvair65@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer:​ Doug Lectka (2018) 
 (616) 299-1960 or ​dlectka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Directors: 
 
Paul Adams (2019) 
 (269) 375-7998 or ​padams2607@aol.com 
Dan Konkle (2019) 
 (616) 364-1009 or ​dankle@comcast.net 
Steve Ridderman (2018) 
 (269) 998-1393 or  

sridderman1@hotmail.com 
 

 
 

West Michigan Corvair Club 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW 
Byron Center, MI  49315 

Phone: 
(616) 340-1815 

E-Mail: 
wmcc@corvair.org 
 

About the WMCC 
 
Lifter Noise​ is the monthly publication of the West 
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and 
classified advertising is the first of the month and 
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth, 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI 
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is 
subject to editing. Original articles are the property 
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our 
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or 
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the 
author of the ​Lifter Noise​. Any other use must 
have written permission from the editor.  Articles 
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated 
otherwise. 
 
Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is 
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year. 
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year. 
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